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conditions.
If the only securities being registered on this form are being offered pursuant
to dividend or interest reinvestment plans, please check the following box.  [ ]
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delayed or continuous basis pursuant to Rule 415 under the Securities Act of
1933, other than securities offered only in connection with dividend or interest
reinvestment plans, check the following box.  [X]
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industries. We currently have annual steel-making capability of 17.8 million
tons through our four integrated steel mills. In addition, we have a diversified
mix of assets that provide us with a varied stream of revenues.

     We operate three integrated steel mills and six finishing facilities in
North America and produce, transport and sell a variety of sheet, tin, plate and
tubular products, as well as coke, iron ore and coal. We participate in several
joint ventures engaged in steel processing and finishing. We also participate in
the real estate, resource management, and engineering and consulting services
businesses. We have a significant market presence in each of our major product
areas and have long-term relationships with many of our major customers. We have
annual steel-making capability in the U.S. of 12.8 million tons through Gary
Works in Indiana, Mon Valley Works in Pennsylvania, and Fairfield Works in
Alabama. We operate finishing facilities in those three states and Ohio. We are
the largest domestic producer of seamless oil country tubular goods and one of
the two largest producers of tin mill products in North America. We produce most
of the iron ore and coke and a portion of the coal we use as raw materials in
our steel-making process.

     In November 2000, we acquired U.S. Steel Kosice, s.r.o. ("USSK"),
headquartered in Kosice in the Slovak Republic, the largest flat-rolled producer
in Central Europe. USSK has annual steel-making capability of 5.0 million tons
and produces and sells sheet, tin, tubular and specialty products, as well as
coke. The acquisition of USSK has enabled us to establish a low-cost
manufacturing base in Europe and better positioned us to serve our global
customers.

     Before December 31, 2001 our businesses were owned by USX Corporation. USX
had two outstanding classes of common stock: USX-Marathon Group common stock,
that was intended to reflect the performance of USX's energy business, and
USX-U. S. Steel Group common stock, that was intended to reflect the performance
of USX's steel business. On December 31, 2001, in a series of transactions that
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     - Restrictions on investments.

     If these covenants are breached or if we fail to make payments under our
material debt obligations or our receivables purchase agreement, creditors would
be able to terminate their commitments to make further loans, declare their
outstanding obligations immediately due and payable and foreclose on any
collateral, and it may also cause a default under the Senior Notes. Additional
indebtedness that United States Steel may incur in the future may also contain
similar covenants, as well as other restrictive provisions. Cross-default and
cross-acceleration clauses in our revolving credit facility, the Senior Notes
and any future additional indebtedness could have an adverse effect upon our
financial positions and liquidity.

     Failure to make payment on our material indebtedness or a breach of a
financial covenant in our revolving credit facility would be a termination event
under our receivables purchase agreement. The sale prices, costs of selling
receivables and amounts available under our accounts receivable program
fluctuate due to factors that include the costs of commercial paper funding and
our long-term debt ratings.

 "CHANGE IN CONTROL" CLAUSES MAY ADVERSELY AFFECT US.

     Upon the occurrence of "change in control" events specified in our existing
indenture and various loan documents, the holders of our indebtedness may
require us to purchase or repay that debt on less than favorable terms. We may
not have the financial resources to make these purchases and repayments.

 PROVISIONS OF DELAWARE LAW, OUR GOVERNING DOCUMENTS AND OUR RIGHTS PLAN MAY
 MAKE A TAKEOVER OF USS MORE DIFFICULT.

     Certain provisions of Delaware law, our certificate of incorporation and
by-laws and our rights plan could make more difficult or delay our acquisition
by means of a tender offer, a proxy contest or otherwise and the removal of
incumbent directors. These provisions are intended to discourage certain types
of coercive takeover practices and inadequate takeover bids, even though such a
transaction may offer our stockholders the opportunity to sell their stock at a
price above the prevailing market price�sio and i�蝐�the prevENTSsic
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 WE MAY BE RESPONSIBLE FOR A CORPORATE TAX IF THE SEPARATION FAILS TO QUALIFY AS
 A TAX-FREE TRANSACTION.

     Based on representations made by USX, the Internal Revenue Service issued a
private letter ruling that the Separation was tax-free to USX and its
shareholders. To the extent a breach of one of those representations results in
a corporate tax being imposed on USX, the breaching party, either USS or
Marathon, will be responsible for payment of the corporate tax. If the
Separation fails to qualify as a tax-free transaction through no fault of either
USS or Marathon, the resulting tax liability, if any, is likely to be borne by
us under the tax sharing agreement.

                                        11

                       RATIO OF EARNINGS TO FIXED CHARGES
                      RATIO OF EARNINGS TO COMBINED FIXED
                     CHARGES AND PREFERRED STOCK DIVIDENDS

                                  (UNAUDITED)
                             CONTINUING OPERATIONS

<Table>
<Caption>
                                                                YEAR ENDED DECEMBER 31,
                                                         -------------------------------------
                                                         2001    2000    1999    1998    1997
                                                         -----   -----   -----   -----   -----
<S>                                                      <C>     <C>     <C>     <C>     <C>
Ratio of earnings to fixed charges.....................     (a)   1.13    2.33    5.89    5.39
Ratio of earnings to combined fixed charges and
  preferred stock dividends............................     (b)   1.05    2.10    5.15    4.72
</Table>

- ---------------

(a) Earnings did not cover fixed charges by $586 million in 2001.

(b) Earnings did not cover combined fixed charges and preferred stock dividends
    by $598 million in 2001.

                                USE OF PROCEEDS

     Unless otherwise described in the prospectus supplement, we plan to add the
proceeds from the sale of the securities to our general funds. We may use those
funds to repay debt, to finance acquisitions, for stock repurchases, for capital
expenditures, for investments in subsidiaries � � heol b s bes, fnd poreere ngscapital
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to a lien (a "Mortgage") as security for money borrowed any blast furnace
facility or steel producing facility, or casters that are part
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of a plant that includes such a facility, having a net book value in excess of
1% of Consolidated Net Tangible Assets at the time of determination (each, a
"Principal Property") or any shares of stock or other equity interests in any of
USS' subsidiaries that own one or more Principal Properties, USS will secure or
will cause such subsidiary to secure the Debt Securities equally and ratably
with all indebtedness or obligations secured by the Mortgage then being given
and with any other indebtedness of USS or the subsidiary of USS then entitled
thereto; provided, however, that this covenant shall not apply in the case of:
(a) any Mortgage existing on the date of the Indenture (whether or not such
Mortgage includes an after-acquired property provision); (b) any Mortgage,
including a purchase money Mortgage, incurred in connection with the acquisition
of any Principal Property, the assumption of any Mortgage previously existing on
such acquired Principal Property or any Mortgage existing on the property of any
corporation when it becomes a subsidiary of USS; (c) any Mortgage on such
Principal Property in favor of the United States, or any State, or
instrumentality of either, to secure partial, progress or advance payments to
USS or any subsidiary of USS under any contract or statute; (d) any Mortgage in
favor of the United States, any State, or instrumentality of either, to secure
borrowings for the purchase or construction of the Principal Property mortgaged;
(e) any Mortgage on any Principal Property arising in connection with or to
secure all or any part of the cost of the repair, construction, improvement,
alteration or development of the Principal Property or any portion thereof; or
(f) any renewal of or substitution for any Mortgage permitted under the
preceding clauses.

     USS may and may permit its subsidiaries to (1) grant Mortgages or incur
liens on Principal Property (or on equity interests in subsidiaries that own
Principal Property) covered by the restriction described above and (2) sell or
transfer any Principal Property with the intention of taking back a lease on
that Principal Property so long as the net book value of the Principal Property
(or equity interests) so encumbered or transferred, together with all property
then permitted to be encumbered or subject to a sale-leaseback under this
clause, does not at the time such Mortgage or lien is granted or such property
is transferred exceed 10% of Consolidated Net Tangible Assets. (Section 1005)

     "Consolidated Net Tangible Assets" means the aggregate value of all assets
of USS and its subsidiaries after deducting (a) all current liabilities
(excluding all long-term debt due within one year), (b) all investments in
unconsolidated subsidiaries and all investments accounted for on the equity
basis and (c) all goodwill, patent and trademarks, unamortized debt discount and
other similar intangibles (all determined in conformity with generally accepted
accounting principles and calculated on a basis consistent with USS' most recent
audited consolidated financial statements). (Section 101)

  LIMITATIONS ON CERTAIN SALE AND LEASEBACKS

     USS will not, nor will it permit any subsidiary to, sell or transfer any
Principal Property with the intention of taking back a lease thereof, provided,
however, this covenant shall not apply if (a) the lease is to a subsidiary of
USS (or to USS in the case of a subsidiary of USS); (b) the lease is for a
temporary period by the end of which it is intended that the use of the
Principal Property by the lessee will be discontinued; (c) USS or a subsidiary
of USS could, as described under the caption "Liens" above, Mortgage such
property without equally and ratably securing the Debt Securities; or (d) USS
promptly informs the Trustee of such sale, the net proceeds of such sale are at
least equal to the fair value (as determined by resolution adopted by the Board
of Directors of USS) of such Principal Property and USS within 180 days after
such sale applies an amount equal to such net proceeds (subject to reduction by
reason of credits to which USS is entitled, under the conditions specified in
the Indenture) to the retirement or in substance defeasance of funded debt of
USS or a subsidiary of USS. This covenant does not apply to sales and leases
solely among USS and its subsidiaries. (Section 1006)

  MERGER AND CONSOLIDATION

     USS will not merge or consolidate with any other entity or sell or convey
all or substantially all of its assets to any person, firm, corporation or other
entity, except that USS may merge or consolidate with, or sell or convey all or
substantially all of its assets to, any other entity if (i) USS is the
continuing entity or the successor entity (if other than USS) is organized and
existing under the laws of the United States of
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America or a State thereof and such entity expressly assumes payment of the
principal and interest on all the Debt Securities, and the performance and





result of management's knowledge of any specific effort to accumulate shares of
Common Stock or to obtain control of USS by means of a merger, tender offer,
solicitation or otherwise, or part of a plan by management to adopt a series of
anti-takeover provisions. The Change in Control purchase feature is similar to
that contained in other debt of USS as a result of negotiations between USS and
the underwriters or holders of that debt.

     Except as discussed, the Change in Control purchase feature does not afford
holders of the Debt Securities protection against possible adverse effects of a
reorganization, restructuring, merger or similar transaction involving USS.

     Our ability to purchase Debt Securities in the future may be limited by the
terms of any then existing borrowing arrangements and by our financial
resources.

EVENTS OF DEFAULT

     An Event of Default occurs with respect to any series of Debt Securities
when�o     Ex  �o otasENTS�n Ev s eĀby by t�in Deb

b  Deny y y y y y y y y y o laccebt lanle t Sritie   EԀ⤀

when�o re maritioitSecurit  �o�o maaasENTS�n Ev s eĀby by t�itn ergean   E؀ND甀cu tD �neb(anle t Srlanle �ENTotErpeianetioiitSec by it  �o�o maaasENTsed, the o mge in Co �to pur� mterms o y y o lm�iby n ergean   E؀ND甀cu t ޖ蝐��neb USent (anl�s ir rrND甀 CCotil�rN tSentaa  poritiio tSecurit  �o�o mutnsENTtainea Ao spect toctnsENT entaamanagccurs withby tpect t�itn ergcu o y y D甀cu t ޖ蝐��neb(anle tti tS uhe fs aecuritiesby thenotut n mterms o yd in l At ns e cowingu oities t�itn ergcun   E؀ND甀cby ޖ蝐��neb bties tg

thguhe flanle �liotEntaޖ蝐��li؀Npeianem An  do � mtby D甀cu uhe ff Uiti ithlities tg

thguhe iti itSreer iti   An E؀Nngn, ins by on on  As  Eࡵ� a

reorransafaultit �i iitSms oࡵ yd in    An Even  � by tti ithliccurs witharespe�itn ergcu �neb甀 o rr t ޖ蝐��ne y rti�ansatpoby S.

curineb  wli

r  �CCabilithay   ilies twi�n  mtey reenesreer b

�rrrcuritiD甀 n exi (a� in ࡵ� doies toc

eeneNr  Sms on d (cte terms oit  �o�ties ritithenotut nD甀s aecurterreer itil At nsne y rti�antioppby S.

nrms    An Even  �o D甀 CCofaulti

rlitiflanle �exi (urs withaoiepectby ޖ蝐��ne s twi�n  t  is ts �iteneNer doirceneN rti�ititt ea aoi r antby   t�itn ergcu �neb甀bcu ޖ蝐��neis safsne 

tsENTt oit pow o  t�iby n ergean  b甀bcu ޖ蝐��neipetif tSentaa  po y nrms    Atet�i  �by itD甀  �iliti po�i itS甀 o 

�eneaan  t�it�eneN rto to to twian  sne 

yi i snbi t�ir doɀS�ⰀitnsECCnct tocA瀀a

�Sentx� t�ir  �ilitn ergciޖ蝐oȀ sneE倀t�ir  �ilitn r  sne t�ii

c

Sent bcACncteE倀t�ir doɀS�Ⰰt� iti�ili�ⰀitnsECCnct il�itn E倀t�ir E倀E倀eib甀ia�nt�s i�Ⰰޖ蝐��u ��bys     by� �؀�uriermsybcu ޖ蝐��neipti

r甀b s safs As es i�Ⰰctby ޖ蟐 i�Ⰰs twierreer itermsr�c�Ⰰctby atpoby S i  s twi�ili�Ⰰ snbi t

r  �ilexi (urs witht

yit  i �ile �it�ti

rltwian by n ergE倀E倀 

r �Ci (ugޖ蝐ࡵ�cts �s i�Ⰰctb�i nct�ⰀudoȀi n t��Ⰰctby ʖ蝐eiD甀 ni i (urby t i �ile �it�(Atet�i  ��by it��iliti o�i itS甀o 

i (uneaan�Ⰰs�it�encE倀i

  � E倀ޖ蝐�liti �it�e

E倀y �i  i (ui itS甀doȀ� �it�eSn E倀�ȀntaAtet�i  ti o�i itS甀o 

i (uneaanes�it�ei

r甀biyޖ蝐�� s甀؀eipttSi iaey�rreer it � (u

i (u

if b s E倀ޖ蝐�litsnbi t

rr  �iby n erg ii safsi (uybcu ޖ蝐� neido it�Ⰰ synct  l stiޖ蟐 i�ⰀC� E倀bc�E倀i (uCޖ蝐ޖ�蟐 a �byက�o�nn ޖ蝐�t  l t

ei

rl i�Ⰰctby CCnci (urb �nct

r ޖ蝐�t �t�i ကbyⰀnc  �i �by t  tsnbi t

rrg (uCby n (rgȀ 

r�Ⰰitn �i snbi t

rr �iby n (rghti tn r A iybdoȀb�� i �es iis AsdoȀ tb��i

rl �by termsybyitn 

瀀 �oȀ 

r�Ⰰgޖ蝐ࡵ�ctistcuri܀tineidoɵ�  ഀbys �bbrms ကbyⰀnc  �i �by 

瀀  yb��CCnc�Ȁbc 

r�Ⰰi nct�Ⰰerms ii�do  s  A �it�hti

rltwian桵�t

r  by n (rght 

rermsri nct�Ⰰht iityက�o� ti   �ile ne t

s  ttSst ermsyitn 

CCnc �ilitsnbi t

rr �i by n (r b ܀bbyⰀޖ蝐�doermsr

b i   nn܀�ࡵ蝐ޖ

瀀 

r�Ⰰctby o�蝐eitwte   

r�Ⰰ safs Aserms

r  bitsnbi t

rr si by n (rg�Ⰰbcu ޖ蝐� neiperreer itޖ蝐

ermsu  AsdoȀti   �ile ne t

s  ttSst  蝐�tnޖ

CCnc �il(tsnermseet

rr si by n (r neili�   s    �itcu 

 ကb�hti

rermstwian桵�t

r by n (J�wdoȀicu �itc  ��Ⰰ nct il(tޖ蝐�tn  it

erms�s tXboɵ�

�by t  ˀ�ssnbi t

rr si by n (J�woɵ�

u �itc erms�tޖ蝐ti �ileD甀 Òꀀbi  b�ybi � yက� 

rbi nctermsi

r甀b

rb ကnct il(ti
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     The preferred stock may be issued without the approval of the holders of
common stock in one or more series, from time to time. The designation, powers,
preferences and relative participating, optional or other special rights, and
qualifications, limitations or restrictions of any preferred stock will be
stated in a resolution providing for the issue of that series adopted by our
board of directors and will be described in the appropriate prospectus
supplement (if any), including the following:

     1. When to issue the preferred stock, whether in one or more series so long
        as the total number of shares does not exceed 14 million;
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     2. The powers, preferences and relative participation, optional or other
        special rights, and qualifications, limits or restrictions on preferred
        stock;

     3. The dividend rate of each series, the terms of payment, the priority of
        payment versus any other class of stock and whether the dividends will
        be cumulative;

     4. Terms of redemption;

     5. Any convertible features;

     6. Any voting rights;

     7. Liquidation preferences; and

     8. Any other terms.

     Holders of preferred stock will be entitled to receive dividends (other
than dividends of common stock) before any dividends are payable to holders of
common stock.

     The future issuance of preferred stock may have the effect of delaying,
deferring or preventing a change in control of USS.

COMMON STOCK

     The holders of common stock will be entitled to receive dividends when, as
and if declared by the USS board of directors out of funds legally available
therefor, subject to the rights of any shares of preferred stock at the time
outstanding. The holders of common stock will be entitled to one vote for each
share on all matters voted on generally by stockholders under our certificate of
incorporation, including the election of directors. Holders of common stock do
not have any cumulative voting, conversion, redemption or preemptive rights. In
the event of dissolution, liquidation or winding up of USS, holders of the
common stock will be entitled to share ratably in any assets remaining after the
satisfaction in full of the prior rights of creditors, including holders of any
then outstanding indebtedness, and subject to the aggregate liquidation
preference and participation rights of any preferred stock then outstanding. The
issuance of additional shares of authorized stock by USS may occur at such times
and under such circumstances as to have a dilutive effect on earnings per share
and on the equity ownership of the holders of common stock.

STOCK TRANSFER AGENT AND REGISTRAR

     USS maintains its own stock transfer department at the following address:
United States Steel Corporation, Shareholders Services Department, 600 Grant
Street, Room 611, Pittsburgh, PA 15219-2800. Certificates representing shares
can also be presented for registration of transfer at Mellon Shareholder
Services, 120 Broadway, 13th Floor, New York, NY 10021.

     Mellon Investor Services LLC, 500 Grant Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15219 is the
Registrar for all the Common Stock.

RIGHTS PLAN

     The following is a brief description of the terms of the stockholders
rights plan set forth in the Rights Agreement between USS and Mellon Investor
Services LLC, as Rights Agent.

     The purpose of the Rights Agreement is to:

     - give our board of directors the opportunity to negotiate with any persons
       seeking to obtain control of USS;

     - deter acquisitions of voting control of USS without assurance of fair and
       equal treatment of all USS stockholders; and

     - prevent a person from acquiring in the market a sufficient amount of
       voting power to be in a position to block an action sought to be taken by
       our stockholders.
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Board of Directors ordering redemption of the Rights, the Rights will terminate
and the only right of the holders of the Rights will be to receive the
Redemption Price.

     The board of directors may, at its option, at any time after any person
becomes an Acquiring Person, exchange all or part of the outstanding and
exercisable Rights (other than Rights held by the Acquiring Person and certain
related parties) for shares of common stock at an exchange ratio of one share of
common stock for each Right (subject to certain anti-dilution adjustments).
However, the board of directors may not effect such an exchange at any time any
person or group beneficially owns common stock representing 50% or more of the
total voting power of the common stock then outstanding. Immediately after the
board of directors orders such an exchange, the right to exercise the Rights
will terminate, and the only right of the holders of the Rights R RedĀ� ille





directors may be filled only by the affirmative vote of a majority of the
remaining directors. The certificate of incorporation also provides that
directors may be removed from office only with cause and only by the affirmative
vote of holders of a majority of the shares then entitled to vote at an election
of directors. These provisions preclude stockholders from removing directors
without cause and filling vacancies with their own nominees.

     Our Rights will permit disinterested stockholders to acquire additional
shares of USS, or of an acquiring company, at a substantial discount in the
event of certain changes in control. See "Description of Capital Stock -- Rights
Plan."

     Certain provisions described above may have the effect of delaying
stockholder actions with respect to certain business combinations. As such, the
provisions could have the effect of discouraging open market purchases of our
shares of common stock because such provisions may be considered disadvantageous
by a stockholder who desires to participate in a business combination.

LIMITATIONS OF LIABILITY AND INDEMNIFICATION MATTERS

     Our certificate of incorporation provides that a director is not personally
liable to us or our stockholders for monetary damages for any breach of
fiduciary duty as a director, except (1) for breach of the director's duty of
loyalty to us and our stockholders, (2) for acts and omissions not in good faith
or that involve intentional misconduct or a knowing violation of law, (3) under
Section 174 of the Delaware General Corporation Law or (4) for any transaction
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     The preferred stock depositary will distribute all cash dividends or other
cash distributions received in respect of the deposited preferred stock to the
record holders of depositary shares relating to such preferred stock in
proportion to the number of such depositary shares owned by such holders.

     The preferred stock depositary will distribute any property received by it
other than cash to the record holders of depositary shares entitled thereto. If
the preferred stock depositary determines that it is not feasible to make such
distribution, it may, with the approval of USS, sell such property and
distribute the net proceeds from such sale to such holders.

REDEMPTION OF PREFERRED STOCK

     If a series of preferred stock represented by depositary shares is to be
redeemed, the depositary shares will be redeemed from the proceeds received by
the preferred stock depositary resulting from the redemption, in whole or in
part, of such series of preferred stock. The depositary shares will be redeemed
by the preferred stock depositary at a price per depositary share equal to the
applicable fraction of the redemption price per share payable in respect of the
shares of preferred stock so redeemed.
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     Whenever USS redeems shares of preferred stock held by the preferred stock
depositary, the preferred stock depositary will redeem as of the same date the
number of depositary shares representing shares of preferred stock so redeemed.
If fewer than all the depositary shares are to be redeemed, the depositary
shares to be redeemed will be selected by the preferred stock depositary by lot
or ratably as the preferred stock depositary may decide.

VOTING DEPOSITED PREFERRED STOCK

     Upon receipt of notice of any meeting at which the holders of any series of
deposited preferred stock are entitled to vote, the preferred stock depositary
will mail the information contained in such notice of meeting to the record
holders of the depositary shares relating to such series of preferred stock.
Each record holder of such depositary shares on the record date will be entitled
to instruct the preferred stock depositary to vote the amount of the preferred
stock represented by such holder's depositary shares. The preferred stock
depositary will try to vote the amount of such series of preferred stock
represented by such depositary shares in accordance with such instructions.

     USS will agree to take all actions that the preferred stock depositary
determines are necessary to enable the preferred stock depositary to vote as
instructed. The preferred stock depositary will abstain from voting shares of
any series of preferred stock held by it for which it does not receive specific
instructions from the holders of depositary shares representing such shares.

AMENDMENT AND TERMINATION OF THE DEPOSIT AGREEMENT

     The form of depositary receipt evidencing the depositary shares and any
provision of the deposit agreement may at any time be amended by agreement
between USS and the preferred stock depositary. However, any amendment that
materially and adversely alters any existing right of the holders of depositary
shares (other than certain changes in the fees of the preferred stock
depositary) will not be effective unless such amendment has been approved by the
holders of at least a majority of the depositary shares then outstanding. Every
holder of an outstanding depositary receipt at the time any such amendment
becomes effective shall be deemed, by continuing to hold such depositary
receipt, to consent and agree to such amendment and to be bound by the deposit
agreement, as amended thereby. The deposit agreement may be terminated only if:

     - all outstanding depositary shares have been redeemed; or

     - a final distribution in respect of the preferred stock has been made to
       the holders of depositary shares in connection with any liquidation,
       dissolution or winding up of USS.

CHARGES OF PREFERRED STOCK DEPOSITARY, TAXES AND OTHER GOVERNMENT CHARGES

     USS will pay all transfer and other taxes and governmental charges arising
solely from the existence of the depositary arrangements. USS also will pay
charges of the depositary in connection with the initial deposit of preferred
stock and any redemption of preferred stock. Holders of depositary receipts will
pay other transfer and other taxes and governmental charges and such other
charges, including a fee for the withdrawal of shares of preferred stock upon
surrender of depositary receipts, as are expressly provided in the deposit
agreement to be for their accounts.

RESIGNATION AND REMOVAL OF DEPOSITARY

     The preferred stock depositary may resign at any time by delivering to USS
notice of its intent to do so, and USS may at any time remove the preferred
stock depositary, any such resignation or removal to take effect upon the
appointment of a successor preferred stock depositary and its acceptance of such
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Indenture and more particularly means any Securities authenticated and delivered
under this Indenture.

         "Securities Act" means the Securities Act of 1933 and any statute
successor thereto, in each case as amended from time to time.

         "Security Register" and "Security Registrar" have the respective
meanings specified in Section 305.

         "Special Record Date" for the payment of any Defaulted Interest means a
date fixed by the Trustee pursuant to Section 307.

         "Stated Maturity", when used with respect to any Security or any
installment of principal thereof or interest thereon, means the date specified
in such Security as the fixed date on which the principal of such Security or
such installment of principal or interest is due and payable.

         "Subsidiary" means a corporation or other business entity where more
than 50% of the outstanding Voting Stock of which is owned, directly or
indirectly, by the Corporation or by one or more other Subsidiaries, or by the
Corporation and one or more other Subsidiaries.

         "Trust Indenture Act" means the Trust Indenture Act of 1939 as in force
at the date as of which this instrument was executed; provided, however, that if
the Trust Indenture Act of 1939 is amended after such date, "Trust Indenture
Act" means, to the
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extent required by any such amendment, the Trust Indenture Act of 1939 as so
amended.

         "Trustee" means the Person named as the "Trustee" in the first
paragraph of this instrument until a successor Trustee shall have become such
pursuant to the applicable provisions of this Indenture, and thereafter
"Trustee" shall mean or include each Person who is then a Trustee hereunder, and
if at any time there is more than one such Person, "Trustee" as used with
respect to the Securities of any series shall mean the Trustee with respect to
Securities of that series.

         "United States" means the United States of America (including the
states and the District of Columbia) and its possessions at the relevant date.

         "U.S. Government Obligation" means:

                  (x)      any security that is:

                  (i)      a direct obligation of the United States of America
                           for the payment of which the full faith and credit of
                           the United States of America is pledged or

                  (ii)     an obligation of a Person controlled or supervised by
                           and acting as an agency or instrumentality of the
                           United States of America the payment of which is
                           unconditionally guaranteed as a full faith and credit
                           obligation by the United States of America,

         that, in either case (i) or (ii), is not callable or redeemable at the
         option of the issuer thereof, and

                  (y)      any depositary receipt issued by a bank (as defined
                           in Section 3(a)(2) of the Securities Act) as
                           custodian with respect to any U.S. Government
                           Obligation which is specified in Clause (x) above and
                           held by such bank for the account of the holder of
                           such depositary receipt, or with respect to any
                           specific payment of principal of or interest on any
                           U.S. Government Obligation which is so specified and
                           held, provided that (except as required by law) such
                           custodian is not authorized to make any deduction
                           from the amount payable to the holder of such
                           depositary receipt from any amount received by the
                           custodian in respect of the U.S. Government
                           Obligation or the specific payment of principal or
                           interest evidenced by such depositary receipt.

         "Vice President", when used with respect to the Corporation or the
Trustee, means any vice president, whether or not designated by a number or a
word or words added before or after the title "vice president".

         "Voting Power" means the total voting power represented by all
outstanding shares of all classes of Voting Stock.

         "Voting Stock" means a corporation's or other business entity's stock
or other equity interests of any class or classes (however designated),



including membership
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interests, membership shares or other similar equity interests, having ordinary
Voting Power for the election of the directors of such entity, other than stock
having such power only by reason of the happening of a contingency.

SECTION 102.  COMPLIANCE CERTIFICATES AND OPINIONS.

         Upon any application or request by the Corporation to the Trustee to
take any action under any provision of this Indenture, the Corporation shall
furnish to the Trustee such certificates and opinions as may be required under
the Trust Indenture Act. Each such certificate or opinion shall be given in the
form of an Officers' Certificate, if to be given by an officer of the
Corporation, or an Opinion of Counsel, if to be given by counsel, and shall
comply with the requirements of the Trust Indenture Act and any other
requirements set forth in this Indenture.

         Every certificate or opinion with respect to compliance with a
condition or covenant provided for in this Indenture (except for certificates
provided for in Section 1004) shall include,

         (1)      a statement that each individual signing such certificate or
                  opinion has read such covenant or condition and the
                  definitions herein relating thereto;

         (2)      a brief statement as to the nature and scope of the
                  examination or investigation upon which the statements or
                  opinions contained in such certificate or opinion are based;

         (3)      a statement that, in the opinion of each such individual, he
                  has made such examination or investigation as is necessary to
                  enable him to express an informed opinion as to whether or not
                  such covenant or condition has been complied with; and

         (4)      a statement as to whether, in the opinion of each such
                  individual, such condition or covenant has been complied with.

SECTION 103.  FORM OF DOCUMENTS DELIVERED TO TRUSTEE.

         In any case where several matters are required to be certified by, or
covered by an opinion of, any specified Person, it is not necessary that all
such matters be certified by, or covered by the opinion of, only one such
Person, or that they be so certified or covered by only one document, but one
such Person may certify or give an opinion with respect to some matters and one
or more other such Persons as to other matters, and any such Person may certify
or give an opinion as to such matters in one or several documents.

         Any certificate or opinion of an officer of the Corporation may be
based, insofar as it relates to legal matters, upon a certificate or opinion of,
or representations by, counsel, unless such officer knows, or in the exercise of
reasonable care should know, that the certificate or opinion or representations
with respect to the matters upon which his certificate or opinion is based are
erroneous. Any such certificate or opinion of counsel may be based, insofar as
it relates to factual matters, upon a certificate or opinion of, or
representations by, an officer or officers of the Corporation stating that the
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information with respect to such factual matters is in the possession of the
Corporation, unless such counsel knows, or in the exercise of reasonable care
should know, that the certificate or opinion or representations with respect to
such matters are erroneous.

         Where any Person is required to make, give or execute two or more
applications, requests, consents, certificates, statements, opinions or other
instruments under this Indenture, they may, but need not, be consolidated and
form one instrument.

SECTION 104.  ACTS OF HOLDERS; RECORD DATES.

         Any request, demand, authorization, direction, notice, consent, waiver
or other action provided or permitted by this Indenture to be given, made or
taken by Holders may be embodied in and evidenced by one or more instruments of
substantially similar tenor signed by such Holders in person or by, an agent
duly appointed in writing; and, except as herein otherwise expressly provided,
such action shall become effective when such instrument or instruments are
delivered to the Trustee and, where it is herein expressly required, to the
Corporation. Such instrument or instruments (and the action embodied therein and
evidenced thereby) are herein sometimes referred to as the "Act" of the Holders
signing such instrument or instruments. Proof of execution of any such
instrument or of a writing appointing any such agent shall be sufficient for any
purpose of this Indenture and (subject to Section 601) conclusive in favor of
the Trustee and the Corporation, if made in the manner provided in this Section.





the Trust Indenture Act that is required under such Act to be a part of and
govern this Indenture, the latter provision shall ced�ter proviᰀoverttgovert





Corporation (herein called the "Securities"), issued and to be issued in one or
more series under an Indenture, dated as of ________________________,(herein
called the "Indenture", which term shall have the meaning assigned to it in such
instrument), between the Corporation and The Bank of New York, as Trustee
(herein called the "Trustee", which term includes any successor trustee under
the Indenture), and reference is hereby made to the Indenture for a statement of
the respective rights, limitations of rights, duties and immunities thereunder
of the Corporation, the Trustee and the Holders of the Securities and of the
terms upon which the Securities are, and are to be, authenticated and delivered.
This Security is one of the series designated on the face hereof [if applicable,
insert -- , limited in aggregate principal amount to $________].

           [If applicable, insert -- The Securities of this series are subject
to redemption upon not less than 30 days' notice by mail, [if applicable, insert
- -- (1) on ________________ in any year commencing with the year ________ and
ending with
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the year ________ through operation of the sinking fund for this series at a
Redemption Price equal to 100% of the principal amount, and (2)] at any time [if
applicable, insert -- on or after ________________, 20____], as a whole or in
part, at the election of the Corporation, at the following Redemption Prices
(expressed as percentages of the principal amount): If redeemed [if applicable,
insert -- on or before ________________, ____%, and if redeemed] during the
12-month period beginning ________________ of the years indicated,

                        Year                  Redemption Price
                        ----                  ----------------

and thereafter at a Redemption Price equal to ____% of the principal amount,
together in the case of any such redemption [if applicable, insert -- (whether
through operation of the sinking fund or otherwise)] with accrued interest to
the Redemption Date, but interest installments whose Stated Maturity is on or
prior to such Redemption Date will be payable to the Holders of such Securities,
or one or more Predecessor Securities, of record at the close of business on the
relevant Record Dates referred to on the face hereof, all as provided in the
Indenture.]

           [If applicable, insert -- The Securities of this series are subject
to redemption upon not less than 30 days' notice by mail, (1) on
________________ in any year commencing with the year ______ and ending with the
year ______ through operation of the sinking fund for this series at the
Redemption Prices for redemption through operation of the sinking fund
(expressed as percentages of the principal amount) set forth in the table below,
and (2) at any time [if applicable, insert -- on or after ______], as a whole or
in part, at the election of the Corporation, at the Redemption Prices for
redemption otherwise than through operation of the sinking fund (expressed as
percentages of the principal amount) set forth in the table below: If redeemed
during the 12-month period beginning ________________ of the years indicated,

                         REDEMPTION              REDEMPTION PRICE FOR
                         PRICE FOR               REDEMPTION OTHERWISE
                         REDEMPTION              THAN THROUGH
                         THROUGH                 OPERATION OF THE
      YEAR               OPERATION OF THE        SINKING FUND
      ----               SINKING FUND            ---------------------
                         ----------------

and thereafter at a Redemption Price equal to ____% of the principal amount,
together in the case of any such redemption (whether through operation of the
sinking fund or otherwise) with accrued interest to the Redemption Date, but
interest installments whose Stated Maturity is on or prior to such Redemption
Date will be payable to the Holders of such Securities, or one or more
Predecessor Securities, of record at the close of business on the relevant
Regular Record Dates or Special Record Dates referred to on the face hereof, all
as provided in the Indenture.]

         [If applicable, insert -- The sinking fund for this series provides for
the redemption on __________ in each year beginning with the year ______ and
ending with the year ______ of [if applicable, insert -- not less than $________
("mandatory sinking fund") and not more than] $________ aggregate principal
amount of Securities of
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this series. Securities of this series acquired or redeemed by the Corporation
otherwise than through [if applicable, insert -- mandatory] sinking fund
payments may be credited against subsequent [if applicable, insert -- mandatory]
sinking fund payments otherwise required to be made [if applicable, insert -- ,
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As Trustee

By ________________________________
           Authorized Officer

                                  ARTICLE THREE
                                 THE SECURITIES

SECTION 301.  AMOUNT UNLIMITED; ISSUABLE IN SERIES._____



                  to an index, pursuant to a formula or other method, the manner
                  in which such amounts shall be determined;

         (11)     if other than the currency of the United States of America,
                  the currency, currencies or currency units in which the
                  principal of or any premium or interest on any Securities of
                  the series shall be payable and the manner of determining the
                  equivalent thereof in the currency of the United States of
                  America for any purpose, including for purposes of the
                  definition of "Outstanding" in Section 101;

         (12)     if the principal of or any premium or interest on any
                  Securities of the series is to be payable, at the election of
                  the Corporation or the Holder thereof, in one or more
                  currencies or currency units other than that or those in which
                  such Securities are stated to be payable, the currency,
                  currencies or currency units in whichncy,
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exercising any trust or power conferred on the Trustee, with respect to the
Securities of such series, provided that

      (1)   such direction shall not be in conflict with any rule of law or with
            this Indenture, and

      (2)   the Trustee may tak� hisn coe Trr� ta  �to





the Corporation.

SECTION 607. COMPENSATION, REIMBURSEMENT, INDEMNIFICATION.

      The Corporation agrees as follows:

      (1)   to pay to the Trustee from time to time reasonable compensation as
            shall be agreed in writing between the Corporation and the Trustee
            for all services rendered by it hereunder (which compensation shall
            not be limited by any provision of law in regard to the compensation
            of a trustee of an express trust);

      (2)   except as otherwise expressly provided herein, to reimburse the
            Trustee upon its request for all reasonable expenses, disbursements
            and advances incurred or made by the Trustee in accordance with any
            provision of this Indenture (including the reasonable compensation
            and the expenses and disbursements of its agents and counsel),
            except any such expense, disbursement or advance as may be
            attributable to its negligence or bad faith; and

      (3)   to indemnify the Trustee for, and to hold it harmless against, any
            loss, liability or expense incurred without negligence or bad faith
            on its part, arising out of or in connection with the acceptance or
            administration of the trust or trusts hereunder, including the costs
            and expenses of defending itself against any claim or liability in
            connection with the exercise or performance of any of its powers or
            duties hereunder and the costs and expenses of enforcing this right
            to indemnification.

      If any action, suit or proceeding is brought against any Trustee in
connection with any claim for which it is entitled to indemnity hereunder, it
shall promptly (but no later than ten days following service) notify the
Corporation in writing enclosing a copy of all papers served. All counsel
employed to defend any such claim shall be retained directly by the Corporation
and may serve as counsel to the Corporation and/or one or more Trustees. Absent
a conflict of interest, the Corporation shall not be required to pay the fees
and expenses of more than one law firm in connection with its obligations
hereunder. A Trustee entitled to n�under,ertioshanag
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            within 30 days after the giving of such notice of resignation, the
            resigning Trustee may petition any court of competent jurisdiction
            for the appointment of a successor Trustee with respect to the
            Securities of such series.

      (c)   The Trustee may be removed at any time with respect to the
            Securities of any series by Act of the Holders of a majority in
            principal amount of the Outstanding Securities of such series,
            delivered to the Trustee and to the Corporation. If the instrument
            of acceptance by a successor Trustee required by Section 611 shall
            not have been delivered to the Trustee within 30 days after the
            giving of such notice of removal, the Trustee being removed may
            petition any court of competent jurisdiction for the appointment of
            a successor Trustee with respect to the Securities of such series.

                                       40
      (d)   If at any time:

            (1)   the Trustee shall fail to comply with Section 608 after
                  written request therefor by the Corporation or by any Holder
                  who has been a bona fide Holder of a Security for at least six
                  months, or

            (2)   the Trustee shall cease to be eligible under Section 609 and
                  shall fail to resign after written request therefor by the
                  Corporation or by any such Holder, or

            (3)   the Trustee shall become incapable of acting or shall be
                  adjudged a bankrupt or insolvent or a receiver of the Trustee
                  or of its property shall be appointed or any public officer

being remng remn shalnherefradjul be appo  a receiv�rd က         　le ofbe appointed or ahalncourt of          �eim n n

      reHolecteing n oier, oturi  mor, or

       the Trs been a bbbbbbbbbbet    cauch X          i t       whofolder of eriofrie Tr, or

            bbbbb for at lce appix

    　b             mo   (2) i alnⴀbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbb oic  　bap o     　bsh 　b

 r  im

  �    �alnstee shalllllllllllbbbbb s oi, oing f

   or  s Trusl

   n , o

     halnail to reeeeeeeeeeebbbbbg ( 

          　le of   o  such X 

 U,ohalntion or bbbbbbbbbbbbbbbbsh 　b    fficer

beg or shalXffe

 halmd a bankre s       thshappixmoa r䰀y publi

hal   emn stpp  　le of    n almts propere sa l i

    o  such X     

 U,o stpp2ofo   ( oy      t  halmherefradjjj�er

    o  such X     

 U,o stpp ohalmrustee wi   �    lect    seg   e(2lcele(( 　b    ing        to A  　le halmcourt of   nc o ficer

    o  such X     

 U,o stpp2ofo�က ( oyhe Tr

of           ublg          ssh 　b    i ing i, shr  of acti c o( l� (2e Tr

 court of       　le  

    o  such X     

 U,o g ing f n        teshe Tr

of            acti r  l�

       ffi n

 ng sru g         i r halecourt of   

  al(2of�    

 e     

eaoor,Ao g ( 

halXffe

g stpp    moa r䰀tix  to A  　le  

    o  such halecourt of       

 U,o g ing        acti c o ficer

 U aledalXafe i (2 g     u ush 　  halocourt of    

 U,o stpp           lc   o 　b X     der

     　iclU ss  b r䰀stpp     ficer  halof               ffi nc

 ng sru g 

    o  such shr p

 U,o stpp           sh 　b shrohalof           b sru   sel  　shr p   to     　le   ficer

    o  such shr

 U,o stping      halff            actibac c�r X ficer

ng bc�

 X  olic�i ci  , 　sha  lceg i 

 U tpp          halfcourt of      iibb olu    rul thl

t g  Uoc t s  ,Alsg 

 g r  s srucU 　r,Al  hal(f               fficer

�က   o  such x   hal(court of    

 U,o stpp           hal(court purt  �က der

�က   o  supp shr

 U,o stpXsg      halxcourt       h 　b o   ficer

�က   o  supp shrhalx            

 U,o stpXsg      pp shctiba  lce stp U,o stpp          halxcourt       lr p ��ce  A, 　sba



            name of the successor Trustee with respect to the Securities of such
            series and the address of its Corporate Trust Office.

SECTION 611. ACCEPTANCE OF APPOINTMENT BY SUCCESSOR.

      In case of the appointment hereunder of a successor Trustee with respect
to all Securities, every such successor Trustee so appointed shall e��f th















      The Corporation will cause each Paying Agent, other than the Trustee or
the Corporation, for any series of Securities to execute and deliver to the
Trustee an instrument in which such Paying Agent shall agree with the Trustee,
subject to the provisions of this Section, that such Paying Agent will (1)
comply with the provisions of the Trust Indenture Act applicable to it as a
Paying Agent and (2) during the continuance of any default by the Corporation
(or any other obligor upon the Securities of that series) in the making of any
payment in respect of the Securities of that series, upon the written request of
the Trustee, forthwith pay to the Trustee all sums held in trust by such Paying
Agent for payment in respect of the Securities of that series. Each of the
Corporation and the Trustee, having agreed to the foregoing on its behalf as a
Paying Agent by its execution and delivery of this instrument, has hereby
satisfied the provisions of this paragraph with respect to itself as a Paying
Agent.

      The Corporation may at any time, for the purpose of obtaining the
satisfaction and discharge of this Indenture or for any other purpose, pay, or
by Corporation Order direct any Paying Agent to pay, to the Trustee all sums
held in trust by the Corporation or such Paying Agent, such sums to be held by
the Trustee upon the same trusts as those upon which such sums were held by the
Corporation or such Paying Agent; and, upon such payment by any Paying Agent to
the Trustee, such Paying Agent shall be released from all further liability with
respect to such money.

      Any money deposited with the Trustee or any Paying Agent, or then held by
the Corporation, in trust for the payment of the principal of or any premium or
interest on any
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Security of any series and remaining unclaimed for two years after such
principal, premium or interest has become due and payable shall be paid to the
Corporation on Corporation Request, or (if then held by the Corporation) shall
be discharged from such trust; and the Holder of such Security shall thereafter,
as an unsecured general creditor, look only to the Corporation for payment
thereof, and all liability of the Trustee or such Paying Agent with respect to
such trust money, and all liability of the Corporation as trustee thereof, shall
thereupon cease; provided, however, that the Trustee or such Paying Agent,
before being requi� the princ saying Agen po  nte�lity�lrovent,
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pursuant to this Section 1007 only if the Security or Securities so delivered to
the Paying Agent shall conform in all respects to the description thereof set
forth in the related Change in Control Purchase Notice.

      The Corporation shall establish procedures to permit a Holder of a
Security or Securities acting as a Holder of record on behalf of more than one
beneficial owner to exercise the rights specified in this Section 1007 with
respect to less than all such beneficial owners.

      Any purchase by the Corporation contemplated pursuant to the provisions of
this Section 1007 shall be consummated by the delivery of the consideration to
be received by the Holder promptly following the later of the Change in Control
Purchase Date and the time of delivery of the Security.

      Notwithstanding anything herein to the contrary, any Holder of Securities
of a series delivering to the Paying Agent for such series the Change in Control
Purchase Notice contemplated by this Section 1007(c) shall have the right to
withdraw such Change in Control Purchase Notice at any time prior to the close
of business on the Change in Control Purchase Date by delivery of a written
notice of withdrawal to such Paying Agent in accordance with Section 1008. A
Holder may, but is not required to, use the Form of Notice of Withdrawal of
Change in Control Purchase Notice attached hereto as Exhibit B.

SECTION 1008. CHANGE IN CONTROL PURCHASE PRICE.

      Upon receipt by the Corporation of the Change in Control Purchase Notice
specified in Section 1007(c), the Holder of the Security in respect of which
such notice was given shall (unless such notice is withdrawn as specified in the
following two paragraphs) thereafter be entitled to receive solely the Change in
Control Purchase Price with respect to such Security. Such price shall be paid
to such Holder promptly following the later of:

      (i)   the Change in Control Purchase Date with respect to such Security
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            (provided the conditions in Section 1007(c) have been satisfied) and

      (y)   the time of delivery of such Security to the Paying Agent therefor
            by the Holder thereof in the manner required by Section 1007(c).

      A Change in Control Purchase Notice may be withdrawn by means of a written
notice of withdrawal signed by the Holder delivered to the office of such Paying
Agent at its address set forth on the notice sent pursuant to Section 1007(b)(5)
at any time prior to the close of business on the Change in Control Purchase
Date specifying the certificate number or numbers of the Security or Securities
in respect of which such notice of withdrawal is being submitted.

      A Holder may, but is not required to, use the Form of Notice of Withdrawal
of Change in Control Purchase Notice attached hereto as Exhibit B.

SECTION 1009. DEPOSIT OF CHANGE IN CONTROL PURCHASE PRICE.

      On or before the Business Day immediately preceding the Change in Control
Purchase Date, the Corporation shall deposit with the Trustee or with the Paying
Agent (or, if the Corporation or a Subsidiary or an Affiliate of either of them
is acting as the Paying Agent, shall segregate and hold in trust as provided in
Section 1003) an amount of money sufficient to pay the aggregate Change in
Control Purchase Price of all the Securities which are to be purchased as of the
Change in Control Purchase Date.

SECTION 1010. WAIVER OF CERTAIN COVENANTS.

      Except as otherwise specified as contemplated by Section 301 for
Securities of such series, the Corporation may, with respect to the Securities
of any series, omit in any particular instance to comply with any term,
provision or condition set forth in any covenant provided pursuant to Section
301(18), 901(2) or 901(7) for the benefit of the Holders of such series or in
any of Sections 1005 through 1009, inclusive, if before the time for such
compliance the Holders of at least a majority in principal amount of the
Outstanding Securities of such series shall, by Act of such Holders, either
waive such compliance in such instance or generally waive compliance with such
term, provision or condition, but no such waiver shall extend to or affect such
term, provision or condition except to the extent so expressly waived, and,
until such waiver shall become effective, the obligations of the Corporation and
the duties of the Trustee in respect of any such term, provision or condition
shall remain in full force and effect.

                                 ARTICLE ELEVEN
                            REDEMPTION OF SECURITIES

SECTION 1101. APPLICABILITY OF ARTICLE.

      Securities of any series that are redeemable before their Stated Maturity
shall be redeemable in accordance with their terms and (except as otherwise





            that interest thereon will cease to accrue on and after said date,

      (5)   the place or places where each such Security is to be surrendered
            for payment of the Redemption Price, and

      (6)   that the redemption is for a sinking fund, if such is the case.

      



            terms of such Securities or through the application of permitted
            optional sinking fund payments pursuant to the terms of such
            Securities,

in each case in satisfaction of all or any part of any sinking fund payment with
respect to any Securities of such series required to be made pursuant to the
terms of such Securities as and to the extent provided for by the terms of such
Securities; provided that the Securities to be so credited have not been
previously so credited. The Securities to be so credited shall be received and
credited for such purpose by the Trustee at the Redemption Price, as specified
in the Securities so to be redeemed, for redemption through operation of the
sinking fund and the amount of such sinking fund
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payment shall be reduced accordingly.

SECTION 1203. REDEMPTION OF SECURITIES FOR SINKING FUND.

      Not less than 45 days prior to each sinking fund payment date for any
Securities, the Corporation will deliver to the Trustee an Officers' Certificate
specifying the amount of the next ensuing sinking fund payment for such
Securities pursuant to the terms of such Securities, the portion thereof, if
any, which is to be satisfied by payment of cash and the portion thereof, if
any, which is to be satisfied by delivering and crediting Securities pursuant to
Section 1202 and will also deliver to the Trustee any Securities to be so
delivered. Not less than 15 nor more than 45 days prior to each such sinking
fund payment date, the Trustee shall select the Securities to be redeemed upon
such sinking fund payment date in the manner specified in Section 1103 and cause
notice of the redemption thereof to be given in the name of and at the expense
of the Corporation in the manner provided in Section 1104. Such notice having
been duly given, the redemption of such Securities shall be made upon the terms
and in the manner stated in Sections 1106 and 1107.

                                ARTICLE THIRTEEN
                                   DEFEASANCE

SECTION 1301. CORPORATION'S OPTION TO EFFECT DEFEASANCE.

      The Corporation may elect, at its option at any time, to have Section 1302
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      Upon the Corporation's exercise of its option (if any) to have this
Section applied to any Securities or any series of Securities, as the case may
be,

      (1)   the Corporation shall be released from its obligations under Section
            801, Section 803, Sections 1005 through 1007, inclusive, Section
            1009 and any covenants provided pursuant to Section 301(18), 901(2)
            or 901(6) for the benefit of the Holders of such Securities, and

      (2)   the occurrence of any event specified in Sections 501(4), 501(5)
            (with respect to any of Section 801, Section 803, Sections 1005
            through 1007, inclusive, Section 1009 and any such covenants
            provided pursuant to Section 301(18), 901(2) or 901(6)) and 501(8)
            shall be deemed not to be or result in an Event of Default,

in each case with respect to such Securities as provided in this Section on and
after the date the conditions set forth in Section 1304 are satisfied
(hereinafter called "Covenant Defeasance"). For this purpose, such Covenant
Defeasance means that, with respect to such Securities, the Corporation may omit
to comply with and shall have no liability in respect of any term, condition or
limitation set forth in any such specified Section (to the extent so specified
in the case of Section 501(5)), whether directly or indirectly by reason of any
reference elsewhere herein to any such Section or by reason of any reference in
any such Section to any other provision herein or in any other document, but the
remainder of this Indenture and such Securities shall be unaffected thereby.

SECTION 1304. CONDITIONS TO DEFEASANCE OR COVENANT DEFEASANCE.

      The following shall be the conditions to the application of Section 1302
or Section 1303 to any Securities or any series of Securities, as the case may
be:

      (1)   The Corporation shall irrevocably have deposited or caused to be
            deposited with the Trustee (or another trustee which satisfies the
            requirements contemplated by Section 609 and agrees to comply with
            the provisions of this Article applicable to it) as trust funds in
            trust for the purpose of making the following payments, specifically
            pledged as security for, and dedicated solely to, the benefits of
            the Holders of such Securities,

            (A)   Money in an amount (in such currency, currencies or currency
                  unit or units in which the Securities of such series are
                  payable), or
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            (B)   In the case of Securities denominated in Dollars, U.S.
                  Government Obligations, or, in the case of Securities
                  denominated in a Foreign Currency, Foreign Government
                  Obligations, that through the scheduled payment of principal
                  and interest in respect thereof in accordance with their terms
                  will provide, not later than one day before the due date of
                  any payment, money in an amount, or

            (C)   In the case of Securities denominated in Dollars, Defeased
                  Municipal Obligations, that through the scheduled payment of
                  principal and interest in respect thereof in accordance with
                  their terms will provide, not later than one day before the
                  due date of any payment, money in an amount, or

            (D)   A combination thereof,

   in each case sufficient, in the opinion of a nationally recognized firm of
   independent public accountants expressed in a written certification thereof
   delivered to the Trustee, to pay and discharge, and which shall be applied by
   the Trustee (or any such other qualifying trustee) to pay and discharge, the
   principal of and any premium and interest on such Securities on the
   respective Stated Maturities, in accordance with the terms of this Indenture
   and such Securities.

      (2)   In the event of an election to have Section 1302 apply to any
            Securities or any series of Securities, as the case may be, the
            Corporation shall have delivered to the Trustee an Opinion of
            Counsel stating that

            (A)   the Corporation has received from, or there has been published
                  by, the Internal Revenue Service a ruling or

            (B)   since the date of this instrument, there has been a change in
                  the applicable Federal income tax law,

   in either case (A) or (B) to the effect that, and based thereon such opinion
   shall confirm that, the Holders of such Securities will not recognize gain or
   loss for Federal income tax purposes as a result of the deposit, Defeasance
   and discharge to be effected with respect to such Securities and will be





SECTION 1306. REINSTATEMENT.

      If the Trustee or the Paying Agent is unable to apply any money in
accordance with this Article with respect to any Securities by reason of any
order or judgment of any court or governmental authority enjoining, restraining
or otherwise prohibiting such application, then the obligations under this
Indenture and such Securities from which the Corporation has been discharged or
released pursuant to Section 1302 or 1303 shall be revived and reinstated as
though no deposit had occurred pursuant to this Article with respect to such
Securities, until such time as the Trustee or Paying Agent is permitted to apply
all money held in trust pursuant to Section 1305 with respect to such Securities
in accordance with this Article; provided, however, if the Corporation makes any
payment of principal of or any premium or interest on any such Security
following such reinstatement of its obligations, the Corporation shall be
subrogated to the rights (if any) of the Holders of such Securities to receive
such payment from the money so held in trust.

      IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties hereto have caused this Indenture to be
duly executed, and their respective corporate seals to be hereunto affixed and
attested, all as of the day and year first above written.

                                        UNITED STATES STEEL CORPORATION

                                        By:
                                           -------------------------------------

Attest:

- ----------------------------------
      Assistant Secretary

                                        The Bank of New York

                                        By:
                                           -------------------------------------

Attest:
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- ----------------------------------
      Assistant Secretary

Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania

County of Allegheny         ss.:
}

      On the    day of         ,     , before me personally came            , to
me known, who, being by me duly sworn, did depose and say that he/she is
        of United States Steel Corporation, one of the corporations described in
and which executed the foregoing instrument; that he/she knows the seal of said
corporation; that the seal affixed to said instrument is such corporate seal;
that it was so affixed by authority of the Board of Directors of said
corporation; and that he/she signed his/her name thereto by like authority.

State of New York

County of New York          ss.:
}

      On the day    of          ,     , before me personally came           , to
me known, who, being by me duly sworn, did depose and say that he/she is
        of The Bank of New York, one of the corporations described in and which
executed the foregoing instrument; that he/she knows the seal of said
corporation; that the seal affixed to said instrument is such corporate seal;
that it was so affixed by authority of the Board of Directors of said
corporation; and that he/she signed his/her name thereto by like authority.
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                                                                       EXHIBIT A



                        CHANGE IN CONTROL PURCHASE NOTICE

                                     [DATE]

United States Steel Corporation
600 Grant Street
Room 611
Pittsburgh, PA 15219-4776

Ladies and Gentlemen:

      This letter represents a Change in Control Purchase Notice as defined in
and pursuant to Section 1007(c) of the Indenture dated as of           , between
United States Steel Corporation (the "Corporation") and The Bank of New York, as
Trustee (the "Trustee"), relating to Securities of the Corporation (the
"Securities").

      1.    The certificate number[s] of the Security or Securities which the
            undersigned will deliver to be purchased is/are]

      2.    The undersigned elects to exercise the undersigned's option to have
            the above designated Security or Securities purchased pursuant to
            the terms and conditions specified in the Securities.

Very truly yours,

                                      A-1
                                                                       EXHIBIT B

                    NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF CHANGE IN CONTROL

                                 PURCHASE NOTICE

                                     [DATE]

United States Steel Corporation
600 Grant Street
Room 611
Pittsburgh, PA 15219-4776

Ladies and Gentlemen:

      The undersigned hereby withdraws the Change in Control Purchase Notice as
defined in and pursuant to Section 1008 of the Indenture dated as of          ,
between United States Steel Corporation (the "Corporation") and The Bank of New
York, as Trustee (the "Trustee"), relating to Securities of the Corporation (the
"Securities"), previously delivered to you by the undersigned.

      The following information is supplied by the undersigned with respect to
the election of withdrawal:

      The certificate number[s] of the Security or Securities in respect of
which such notice of withdrawal is being submitted [is/are]

Very truly yours,

                                       B-1




